
Good day, 

As a motorcycle rider and Maryland resident I’m in favor of SB0933, establishing an 
exception to the prohibition against operating or riding on a motorcycle without certain 
protective headgear for an individual at least 21 years of age who has been licensed to 
operate a motorcycle for at least 2 years or has completed a certain motorcycle safety 
course and for the individual's passenger. 

I ask that you support SB0933 as well, thank you. 
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